
Race Previews – Addington

Race 5 @ 4.00pm  
#13 The Surfer
It was hard to get into the 
race on Tuesday, but I was 
happy with the ground he 
made up. He faces another 
second row draw, so we’ll be 
looking for a drag into it.

Race 10 @ 6.36pm
#3 Mako
What a great line up of 3 year 
olds, but I believe this horse 
deserves his chance. From a 
handy draw he has options. I 
do think he can make his 
presence felt.

Race 12 @ 7.48pm
#4 Kango
Put a line through Kaikoura 
given it was a tough ask. I’m 
happy with him, so let’s hope 
he gets a soft trip and some 
luck in the running, and we 
get our chance.

Race 13 @ 8.24pm
#5 Little Spike
I was rapt with the way he hit 
the line on Cup Day. With a 
similar effort I don’t expect 
him to be too far away.



Race Previews – Cambridge

Race 2 @ 5.46pm 
#8 Le Major
I’m not sure how many 
strands of hair I’ve lost with 
this guy! We’ve made a couple 
of gear changes, and the word 
from base camp is that I need 
to stick with him.

Race 3 @ 6.25pm
#8 Cracker Rock
Even though he’s off the 
unruly he can’t pull a draw. 
He’s racing well and on 
exposed form looks a tidy each 
way chance.

Race 5 @ 7.27pm 
#9 Jolimont
It was an outstanding effort 
last start and his work since 
has been top notch. He starts 
off 30 metres, but you’d still 
have to say he looks a big 
winning hope.

Race 10 @ 9.54pm
#6 Dragonstone
We found a small issue which 
explained why she had an 
uncharacteristic gallop first 
start back. The mobile will 
suit, so I’d like to think she’s a 
top three chance.
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